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Dear colleagues,  

On the 

Faculty of Public Health is organizing .  

We invite all colleagues, who are professionally involved with bioethics; under-graduate and 

post-graduate students of different medical specialties to take part in the event.   

 

Official language of the event is English. 

All thematic fields of ethics with focus on its application in medicine are welcome. 

Submit abstracts for posters or oral presentations up to 350 words to silviya_aleksandrova@mu-

pleven.bg by . Preparation and printing of posters is responsibility of the 

authors. 

 

 Director of the Institute of the History, Philosophy and Ethics of 

Medicine.

 Chairman of the Institutional Research Ethics Committee.

 Studies of medicine, classical philology and history at the 

University of Würzburg and at the Ludwig-Maximilians-University 

München. 

 Scholarship holder and now liaison professor of the German 

National Academic Foundation. 

 2018 Medal "Universitatis Lodziensis Amico" by the Łódź 

University (Poland) and Honorary Professor at Semmelweis 

University, Budapest (Hungary). 
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